Karen Erickson, Editor Ext. 288 September 12, 1969

THE EXTRA PENNY

Today is kick-off day for the United Fund campaign at St. Barnabas. Our goal this year is \$8,300--up 8.5% from last year. Solicitors will begin asking fellow employees to give their Fair Share to United Fund -- one gift that helps support 83 agencies.

Why give a Fair Share Pledge? -- Payroll deductions or year-round installments spread your pledge over a 12-month period, allowing you to give enough to do some real good. The Fair Share Pledge, endorsed by labor and management, is three minutes a working day-one hour's pay a month.

And the Extra Penny? -- This is the penny or two you can add to your daily Fair Share Pledge. If everyone added just a penny or two extra, what a lot of problems could be solved!

Remember -- Your Gift Gets at the Problems --

SPRITES TO BE UNVEILED



All employees of St. Barnabas, The Swedish Hospital and the Combined Facility are invited to the formal Unveiling of "Sprites" on Monday, Sept. 15, at 2 p.m. in the Courtyard of the Combined Facility. (After the formal program, "Sprites" can be viewed at any time.)

The bronze sculpture by Paul Granlund, well-known Minnesota sculptor, was installed last Monday. It weighs about 1,000 pounds.

Other works by Granlund can be seen in the Lutheran Church of the Good Shepherd, Gustavus Adlophus College, Northwestern Theological Seminary, the St. Paul Academy,

MEIROPOLITAN MEDICAL CENTER HISTORICAL LIBRARY